CAPTAIN WEBB PRIMARY SCHOOL AND NURSERY

Listen · Encourage · Achieve · Respect · Nurture

Webb Crescent, Dawley, Telford, TF4 3DU Tel: 01952 386770

Headteacher: Mrs Sarah Passey

Email: <u>A2174@taw.org.uk</u>



September 2023

Dear Parents/carers,

Year 4 Visit to Thinktank Museum



As part of next half term's Science topic 'The Digestive System', we have arranged an exciting visit for Year 4 to the 'Thinktank Museum'.

The visit will involve an exclusive full detailed tour of the museum and a workshop exclusively designed around this half term's topic, 'The Digestive System', where they will learn 'what happens to food as it goes through your body'.

The visit will be on **Thursday 14th September**, during the school day. We will depart at 9am prompt and aim to return for 3pm.

Please provide your child with a packed lunch in a throwaway carrier bag, (no fizzy drinks or glass bottles). Children who are in receipt of free school meals will be provided with a school packed lunch, unless you state otherwise.

The cost of the visit, which school is subsidising, will be £15.00, which will go towards the entrance fee and transport.

As the school no longer takes cash payments, your child now has an online account where you give consent and make a payment. You will have previously received login details for your child's account. Please ring the school office on 01952 386770 if you haven't yet received this.

Yours sincerely,

Miss Davies & Miss Gears







